
 
  
 
    
 

 
 

 
Ms. Julie Dussliere 
President 
US Olympic and Paralympic 
Committee 
 
Lausanne, 15th February 
 

Dear Mrs. President, 
 
The Bipartite Commission formed by representatives of the International Paralympic 
Committee and World Archery has decided to allocate the following invitational places 
for the Santiago 2023 Parapan American Games to 3 para-archers from the United 
States, as follows: 
 
W1 Men     Jason Tabansky 
Recurve Women Open  Candice Caesar 
Compound Women Open  Wendy Gardner 
 
This was a first allocation made on Feb. 10.  The rest of the requests for invitational 
places will be discussed at the end of May. 
 
Congratulations to the archers and to your NPC for this allocation. 
Yours Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Tom Dielen  
Secretary General  
 
 
 
 
 
  


